
 
8th July 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

As part of your child’s GCSE English Literature course they will be studying William Golding’s ‘Lord of the 

Flies’ in Year 10. Your child is required to read the novel over the summer, in order to be prepared to begin 

exploring the text in class from September. The required version is the Education Edition of the novel which 

provides further material, resources and wider reading to enable a deeper appreciation of the text.  

 

In preparation for their studies we ask you to provide your child with the following edition of the text. The 

cost is approximately £9. 

  

Lord of the Flies – Educational Edition   

Publisher: Faber and Faber; Education Edition edition (20 Sept. 2012)  

ISBN-10: 0571295711 

ISBN-13: 978-0571295715 

 

The Amazon link is here, though you are also welcome to explore other retailers if you wish, ensuring you 

are purchasing the version detailed above. 

 

We would not want any student to be unable to own a copy of the text because of financial circumstances. 

If you would like to apply for financial support for this purchase (whether or not your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium Funding), please complete this confidential online form. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Rachel Hussey 

Key Stage 4 Coordinator, English 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Lord-Flies-Educational-William-Golding/dp/0571295711/ref=pd_lpo_sbs_14_t_0?_encoding=UTF8&psc=1&refRID=KBZQY18K173QP8PM9EW9
https://docs.google.com/a/ahs.bucks.sch.uk/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEfy-qXL20FzkMrkuO3ixMwgu4VBhsXI0zzM7NBg9PnmURgQ/viewform?c=0&w=1

